OTTAWA, 13th September, 190S5.

\
With reference to the letter sent you under date

of the 5th of July last, directing you to call for
Publiec Tenders for timber cut on certain lots in Tehe
kurmah without authority, I beg to inform you that the
Department would like to be informed as to what has
been done in the matter.

I have also to roqant’pu to report as to

whether there are any other cases of seizures of
timbaer that have not been disposed of.

(

Your obedient servant,

CeL.D.B8ims, Esq.,
Indian Agent,
Manitowaning,
Ont.
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